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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

This notice applies to your vehicle 

VIN: 

Update Rear View Camera Software 

NHTSA Recall ID: 22V281 

2022040011 

• Your vehicle is not compliant with a Federal Motor

Vehicle Safety Standard

-

• A remedy is available for your vehicle.

• Schedule an appointment with your authorized

Freightliner dealer as soon as possible.

• The software update will be provided free of charge.

Dear Valued Freightliner Sprinter Owner: 

This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 

Mercedes-Benz AG ("MBAG"), the manufacturer of Sprinter vans, has determined that certain Model Year 2019-2020 Freightliner Sprinter 

vehicles fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 111 "Rear Visibility." Our records indicate that your vehicle is 

included in the affected population of vehicles. 

� 

What is the issue? 

On certain Sprinter vehicles, the display function of the rearview camera might be impaired. In some instances the 

rearview image might not be displayed in the central display after engaging the reverse gear. Instead, the central display 

would continue to display the existing screen image (e.g. navigation, radio, etc.) or display a black screen with a 

message warning of the inoperability of the rearview camera to display an image. A rearview camera image that does not 

display right away might impair rear visibility, which could increase the risk of a crash. 

What will your Freightliner Dealer do? 

An authorized Freightliner Sprinter dealer will update the rearview camera software to current product specifications. 

The software update could take approximately 30 minutes. 

This service will be provided free of charge. You may be asked for your 17-digit Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) 

which for your convenience is located above your name at the top of this letter. 

Steps to take. 

For additional information and to schedule an appointment, please contact your preferred Freightliner Sprinter dealer at 

your earliest convenience. 

To locate authorized Freightliner dealers, please visit https://www.freightlinersprinterusa.com/freightliner /shopping­

tools/find-a-dealer or call 1-877-762-8267. Please mention you are scheduling an appointment to update rear view 

camera software under Recall Campaign #2022040011 . 

A VIN-based recall lookup tool on our website offers a search feature that will indicate whether a vehicle has been subject to a safety recall, 

and whether that vehicle has had the free remedy performed. Please visit https://www.freightlinersprinterusa.com/en/recall-information. 

Should you have any questions or encounter any difficulty regarding this Recall Campaign, please contact an authorized Freightliner dealer. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and look forward to taking care of this important safety issue immediately. 

Sincerely, 

Daimler Vans USA 

Daimler Vans USA, LLC 
A Mercedes-Benz Group AG Company 
One Mercedes-Benz Drive 
Sandy Springs, GA 30328 
Phone: (770) 705-0600 






